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Howard Beach, NY (March 23, 2016) Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. and Assemblyman Mike

Miller will once again host a hiring event next month in partnership with Birch Family

Services.

Representatives from the company, looking for applicants to fill teaching and maintenance

positions, will be at the Emmanuel United Church of Christ, located at 93-12 91st Avenue in

Woodhaven, from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Wednesday, April 13, to accept resumes from individuals

seeking employment. Birch Family Services, which provides health and education services

for adults and children with special needs, will have several teaching jobs available including

teachers, teachers assistants, 1-to-1 aides, IEP coordinators and senior curriculum

coordinators. The company is also seeking to hire maintenance workers.

“Birch Family Services is a unique company that provides a wide variety of services, making

this a wonderful opportunity for qualified teachers looking to take their careers in an

exciting new direction,” said Addabbo. “With so many ups and downs in today’s job market, it

is important to support and celebrate organizations such as Birch that are actively looking to

fill dozens of positions. I am happy to do my part to help connect New Yorkers with a job,

and I look forward to the continued partnership with Birch.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/joseph-p-addabbo-jr
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/jobs
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/jobs-employment
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/job-fair


Addabbo frequently holds hiring events such as this, including two annual job fairs – one

focused solely on companies looking to employ senior citizens – and several healthcare and

education hiring events.

Those who are interested in available positions at Birch Family Services should visit

www.birchfamilyservices.org for more information on these and other openings. Applicants

who plan to attend to hiring event on April 13 are asked to bring several copies of their

resume.

For more information, contact Addabbo’s Howard Beach Office at 718-738-1111.


